Bedford Pars Department’'s
Letter from Santa

This is the 2017 form: Please make sure you aren’t using one from a prior year.
The following details will be used to personalize your child’s letter from Santa.
Please fill out and return to the Parks office by 11:30am on Friday December
1st. You may return the information via:

Mail:

Bedford Parks Department
Letter from Santa

1625 Q Street

Bedford, In 47421

Fax:
(812)275-1652

Email:
amcintyre@bedford.in.us
jwebb@bedford.in.us

Please fill out every line below, or the letter will be incomplete.

Child’s Name:

Address:

Boy or Girl:

Favorite Color:

Town you live in:

Favorite Activity:

Christmas Gift Child Wants:

Sponsored by:

Geaford
PRINTING & SIGNS
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